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 EU NSC Conducting Survey on Implementation of Nanosafety
in Workplaces 
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The European Union (EU) NanoSafety Cluster (NSC) announced on
October 24, 2023, that it is conducting a survey on the implementation
of nanosafety in workplaces. NSC states that the survey aims to gather
insights on the current practices and challenges of implementing
nanosafety in workplaces. According to NSC, responses will help
shape recommendations for future safety guidelines and protocols.
NSC notes that participation will take approximately 15-20 minutes.

©2025 Bergeson & Campbell, P.C. 

National Law Review, Volume XIII, Number 305

Source URL:https://natlawreview.com/article/eu-nsc-conducting-survey-implementation-nanosafety-
workplaces 

Page 1 of 1

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

                               1 / 1

https://natlawreview.com
https://www.nanosafetycluster.eu/survey-on-the-implementation-of-nanosafety-in-workplaces/
https://natlawreview.com/article/eu-nsc-conducting-survey-implementation-nanosafety-workplaces
https://natlawreview.com/article/eu-nsc-conducting-survey-implementation-nanosafety-workplaces
http://www.tcpdf.org

